
                                                                            
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

SAHRMA and HOH Resume Workshop and 1:1 Mock Interview/Resume Review  
October 26 thru October 29, 2020 

 
                                                                             Call for Volunteers!  
 
 
SAHRMA is excited to announce we are collaborating with Hiring Our Heroes Program and providing 
a virtual Resume Writing/Virtual Interview techniques workshop on October 26, 2020. In addition, 
we are providing 1:1 virtual meetings with either military spouses and/or exiting military members 
with HR professionals to provide real time feedback on their resumes and types on interviewing 
during a virtual environment.  These 1:1 sessions will take place October 27 thru October 29, 2020 
with a time slot of 30 minutes. 
 
WE NEED YOU! We are looking for volunteers to meet with the fellows, provide integral interview 
skills, and resume tips to get them ready for their Fellowship interviews with real world employers.  
 
We need anywhere between 15 to 20 volunteers to sign up for up to 3 pre-scheduled sessions during 
this week. Can we count on you? We will have a total of 10 slots available per day ranging from 12 
pm CST thru 9 pm CST (Please keep in mind this is an initiative open to the entire country so we are 
trying to serve all time zones)  
If you are interested in volunteering, please email me, Claudia Camacho at saarcr@yahoo.com. I will 
share the time slots available. Please let me know by October 22 so we can make sure we assign you 
a time slot.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon! Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.   
 
Regards, 
Claudia Camacho 
SAHRMA Workforce Readiness Director 
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